
From: Senate Education Committee Mailbox <SEduComm@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/27/2012 11:10:55 AM
Subject: FW: Identity Theft Reort ~ Website email from Richard De Haan

Katherine,

Senator Courson asked that I forward you the email below for inquiry, input, and response. 

Thank you,

Louise B. Spong
Senate Education Committee
Office of Senator John Courson, Chairman
& President Pro Tempore
Gressette Building, room 412
P O Box 142, Columbia, S C 29202
Ph: (803)212-6250
LouiseSpong@scsenate.gov

From: ddehaansc@hotmail.com [mailto:ddehaansc@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, November 23, 2012 10:16 PM
Subject: Identity Theft Reort ~ Website email from Richard De Haan

Senator Courson: It would be very helpful for the citizens of South Carolina to have an official state agency
issued identity theft report available to them. Such a report is required by the three major credit reporting
agencies in order to file an extended fraud alert; and the FTC also requires it. All I can locate are press releases 
and articles. Please help..

Richard De Haan
3708 Duncan Street
Columbia, SC 29205-3508 
803-269-2447
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